" Sincerely,

ATTACHMENT 8

July 30, 2004

"RE: PROPOSED ON-STREET PARKING REGULATIONS AND STRIPING OF BIKE LANES

ON CAMERON AVENUE
Dear Resident:

The Town Council is considering installation of striped bike lanes on Cameron Avenue between Merritt
Mill Road and Pittsboro Street. The Council, at its September 7, 2004 meeting, may consider enacting one
of the following options:

Option 1: Eliminate on-street parking on both sides of Cameron Avenue between Merritt Mill Road
and Pittsboro Street and install striped bike lanes on both sides of the street. - ‘

Option 2: Eliminate on-street parking on both sides of Cameron Avenue between 7:00am to 7:00pm,
Monday through Friday, and install striped bike lanes on both sides of the street.

Option 3: Maintain current on-street parking on both sides of Cameron Avenue and install parking

meters and striped bike lanes adjacent to the parking spaces (by narrowing the travel lanes).
Please see the attached sketch for reference.

We believe that any of the above changes could affect parking conditions on streets in the adjacent
neighborhoods, and we would like to know your opinion about the proposed options.

Please fill out the survey below and return it to us in fhe attached Aenvelope by August 17, 2004.
Yes, I support Option 1
Yes, I support Opﬁon 2
Yes, I support Option 3
No, I do not support changes in on- street parking regulétions on Cameron Avenue.
No preference.

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 968-2833.

Thank you for your attention. (Optional) Name & Address

Kumar Neppalli, EIT.
Traffic Engineer
Town of Chapel Hill




